
Contract Number 24P080        RFQ Announcement 

Project Number 62408             00150-1 

 

00150 RFQ Announcement 

The Metropolitan Council will receive and open quotes until Tuesday May 21. 2024 at 2:00PM for Route 4 
Better Bus Stops, Project Number 62408, Contract Number 24P080. 

The work of this project includes the installation of concrete pads along Route 4 as well as signage 
replacement. 

For the purposes of this contract, the Metropolitan Council has established a 15% goal for DBE 
participation. Disadvantaged businesses can be found on the Minnesota Unified Certification Program 
(MnUCP) Directory. This directory can be found at the following website:www.MNUCP.org. 

Prime Contractors are strongly encouraged to verify subcontractor's State and Federal debarment and 
suspension status at: http://www.mmd.admin.state.mn.us/debarredreport.asp. 

A pre-quote meeting will be held on Tuesday April 30, 2024, at 10:00AM Local Time, via Webex. 
Interested contractors are strongly encouraged to attend. 

Attendees should visit Webex.com or call 855-282-6330, using the following meeting information: 
  Meeting number (access code): 2492 078 5097 
  Meeting password: : jT8JffPr4T4 (58853377 from phones)  

The Metropolitan Council is only accepting electronic quote packages via Email. All quotes MUST 
be submitted through email to the Contract Administrator listed below. Complete digital project 
documents are available to the public by request.  

Direct inquiries to the Metropolitan Council’s Contract Administrator, Sally Amoe, 651-602-1238, 
sally.amoe@metc.state.mn.us. 

 

The geographical area for this notice and contract is Hennepin County. 
 

Dated this 23rd day of April 2024 
 
 

http://www.mnucp.org/
http://www.mmd.admin.state.mn.us/debarredreport.asp.

